
	
	
	
	
Dear	Darline	Truong,	P.E,		
	
Project	Manager	for	LADWP	on	the	Redmont	Pumping	Station	
	
	
	 The	Sunland-Tujunga	Neighborhood	Council	Is	thrilled	with	your	preliminary	gate	design	
and	look	forward	to	seeing	this	integrated	into	the	Redmont	Pumping	Station	plans.		An	artistic	
touch	of	this	nature	is	something	we	have	discussed	with	you	and	the	community	is	thrilled	that	
our	collaborative	efforts	will	come	to	fruition.	
	
	 We	would	encourage	you	to	choose	a	local	artist	for	the	final	design	and	will	be	letting	our	
Arts,	Recreation	and	Culture	Committee	and	our	Beautification	Committee	continue	to	be	in	
contact	with	you	in	regards	to	any	possible	graffiti	or	vandalism	to	the	gate	as	well	as	what	plants	
are	planted	at	the	property.		We	still	prefer	the	use	of	California	Natives	opposed	to	just	drought	
tolerant	trees	at	the	property	site.	
	
	
Sincerely,	
	

	
	
Krystee	Clark	
	
	
President	of	the	Sunland-Tujunga	Neighborhood	Council	
President@STNC.org	
	
	


